
Request:
I refer to my previous correspondence, and your subsequent response under your Ref. No. FOI 0935, in which you stated
that the relevant report would be available from 12/4/19.

You suggested that if I wished to receive a copy of the report, then my request should be repeated.

The request for information still stands as follows;

Under the provisions of the FOI Act, may I request a detailed copy of the last Food & Hygiene Inspection that was recently
carried out on the following business: The Grand Sultan Indian Restaurant Palace Buildings Grand Parade Tynemouth
NE30 4JH

Since my initial request, I have also noted that the Food Standards Agency website indicates that these premises are
EXEMPT from a rating. In addition to the above request, would you please also provide an explanation of why these
premises are exempt.?

Submitted on 12/04/19.

Response:
Please find copy of report attached. I can confirm that these premises are not exempt from a rating and their rating
appears in the attached report. This will appear on the FSA website when the website is next uploaded.
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The information supplied to you is owned by the council unless otherwise stated and may be protected by copyright. You
are free to use it for your own purposes, including any non-commercial research or for the purposes of news reporting. Any
other re-use of a commercial nature will require the permission of North Tyneside Council. Further enquiries in this respect
should be directed to Information Governance Team, North Tyneside Council, Quadrant, The Silver Link North, Cobalt
Business Park, North Tyneside, NE27 0BY.
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